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Title:   Recommendation of Kimley Horn and Associates to perform a Transportation Study  
for the High Point Metropolitan Planning Organization 

From:  Mark McDonald, Transportation Director Meeting Date: June 17, 2019  
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PURPOSE:  
The High Point Metropolitan Planning Organization (HPMPO) is seeking professional consultanting services to 
assist in the development of a transportation study for the (HPMPO). 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point is the lead agency for the HPMPO, and is responsible for the management of State and 
Federal funding used for the benefit of other member agencies. As such, Council must approve this selection.  
The City of High Point on behalf of the HPMPO invited Statement of Qualifications (SOQs) and information 
from qualified firms to provide professional consulting services for the development of a transportation study.     
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
The HPMPO has budgeted for this project in the 2019/2020 budget.  The HPMPO budget is part of the High Point 
Department of Transportation’s approved FY2019/2020 budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Department of Transportation recommends that City Council approve  the recommendation of Kimley Horn 
and Associates to perform a transportation study for the High Point Metropolitan Planning Organization 
(HPMPO). 




